PUTNAM SPECIAL SERVICES DISTRICT

PUBLIC HEARING

APRIL 12, 2021
PUBLIC HEARING OPENED AT 7:00 PM. WITH THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE.                          THE CALL OF THE PUBLIC HEARING WAS READ BY DISTRICT AUTHORITY CHAIRMAN NORMAND PERRON.

The District Authority of the Putnam Special Services District will hold a Public Hearing in the Board of Education Conference Room, at the Putnam High School, 152 Woodstock Avenue, Putnam, CT. on Monday, April 12, 2021 at 7:00 P.M., in accordance with Chapter IX, Section 11 of the Putnam Town Charter.  Itemized estimates of the expenditures of the Putnam Special Services District for Fiscal Year 2021/2022 will be presented.  All Legal Voters and Citizens qualified to Vote in the Putnam Special Services District shall be heard in regard to any appropriation which they are desirous the District Authority should recommend or reject.

Dated at Putnam Connecticut this 30TH Day of March 2021.
Normand Perron 
District Authority Chairman
THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2021/2022 TOTALS $4,416,608.00 AN INCREASE OF

3.50% OVER FISCAL YEAR 2020/2021.  A/C PERRON OPENED THE PUBLIC HEARING TO THE

PUBLIC FOR COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS ON THE BUDGET.  REQUEST MADE TO THE 

DISTRICT AUTHORITY TO NOT INCREASE THE CURRENT MILL RATE.   PROPOSED BUDGET

REPRESENTS A ½ MILL RATE INCREASE FROM 9 MILLS TO 9.5 MILLS.                        

THERE BEING NO FURTHER QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS, MOTION BY A/M GAGNON, AND SECONDED BY A/M MARION TO CLOSE THE PUBLIC HEARING AT 7:15 PM.   UV 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,
LUCILLE HERRICK

DISTRICT CLERK

